
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
July 21, 2022 
 
Chapel Hill Road will be closed to all traffic from July 27, 2022 at 8:00 am 
through August 10, 2022 at 5:00 pm in the area of Utz Drive.  This is 
necessary in order to replace the aging cross road drainage culvert which 
was further damaged during Storm Ida.  Detours will be clearly posted and 
the Town’s Emergency Services have made the appropriate response 
protocols.  We appreciate everyone’s patience and cooperation while we 
make these critical improvements. 
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